
OPEN PENNANT COMPETITION - 2023 

 

EXPRESSIONS OF INTEREST 

 

The Open Pennant competition commences on Saturday 25 

February 2023. The competition is the regular Grades 1 to 7. 

So the Selectors are able to consider the number of sides and 

grades for The Hills, to supply to Zone 10, it is important for 

you to place your name on the Expressions of Interest form by 

31 October 2022.  

 

As this is an Open competition, both men and women are 

eligible to play, provided you are a full bowling member of The 

Hills. 

 

Round 1 commences on Saturday 25 February 2023. It is a 10-

round competition with Round 10 being played on 6 May 2023. 

The Zone Finals will be held on 13/14 May and 20/21 May. The 

State Finals are scheduled to be played on 30 June & 1/2 July 

2023.  

  

If you are able become involved and Support The Hills. 

 

 


